
TO: Public Health & Safety Committee 

FROM: Jon Weiks, Chief of Police 

DATE: January 11, 2022 

SUBJECT: Code Enforcement Program Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
No action is requested.  This is for discussion only.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
During our 2021 conversations, the committee requested to add a yearly update of the Code 
Enforcement Program.  As such, we identified January as the month this will be 
accomplished each year.  Lieutenant Ken Driver and Administrative Manager Laura Wohl 
will provide the committee an overview of the program’s operating philosophy/goal, 2021 
stats, and general types of cases. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
2020 Strategic Priority: “Continue to develop a code enforcement program” 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 
 This is for discussion only. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
No fiscal notes. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
 No attachments. 


